
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Granbury Wine Celebration Raises $7,000 for United Way of Hood County 

Granbury, TX — [09/10/2025] — The Granbury Wine Celebration is proud to announce that 
between its November 2024 Holiday Edition and April 2025 Spring Celebration, a total of 
$7,000 has been contributed to the United Way of Hood County, supporting essential 
programs that strengthen and serve local families and neighbors. 

“What I love most is how these weekends bring people together. Every glass raised helps us lift 
each other up,” says host Melissa McGavock.  

The Granbury Wine Celebration is organized by a dedicated team of locals and volunteers who 
value community and are passionate about supporting Texas winemakers, artisans, and local 
charitable organizations. What began as a way to highlight the region’s best wines has grown 
into one of Granbury’s most beloved events, combining culture, commerce, and community 
impact. 

Looking ahead, the next Granbury Wine Celebration: Holiday Edition will take place 
November 14–15, 2025, once again transforming the historic Granbury Square into a festive 
destination of wine, shopping, music, and holiday cheer. Organizers also encourage guests to 
stay tuned for the announcement of the Holiday Edition beneficiary, continuing the tradition of 
giving back with each Celebration. 
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